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PP_2019_MCOAS_002_00/(IRF20/5147) 

 

Mr Adrian Panuccio 
General Manager 
MidCoast Council 
PO Box 450 
FORSTER NSW 2428 
 
Attention: Aaron Kelly 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Panuccio 
 
Planning proposal PP_2019_MCOAS_002_00 - Alteration of Gateway 
Determination 
 
I refer to your correspondence on 3 November 2020 seeking an extension of time to 
complete the above planning proposal for rezoning of land at Glenthorne 
Employment Area. 
 
As delegate of the Minister for Planning and Public Spaces, I have determined in 
accordance with section 3.34(7) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 
1979 to alter the Gateway determination dated 21 August 2019.  
 
The Alteration of Gateway determination is enclosed. 
 
To ensure the planning proposal continues to progress in a timely manner, I have 
included in the Gateway Alteration dates for when public exhibition is to be 
commenced and when the local environmental plan is to be finalised.  
 
If you have any questions in relation to this matter, I have arranged for Mr Ken 
Phelan, Planning Officer, Central Coast and Hunter Region to assist you. Mr Phelan 
can be contacted on 4904 2705. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
24/11/2020 

Dan Simpkins 
Director, Central Coast and Hunter Region 
Planning and Assessment 
 
Encl: Alteration of Gateway Determination  
 


